lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
May 8, 2022
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
TODAY

8:30AM

Prayer – FLC Prayer Room

9:30AM
Mother’s Day
Pastor Jake Porter
John 16:1-15
Offerings:
General Fund & GEMS Girls’ Clubs Int’l
No evening service at Immanuel.
NURSERY
Today:


Julie & Lindsey De Boer
Next Sunday:
Tracy & Alyssa Ridder
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP 
Today:


Jessica & Chloe Den Hartigh
Next Sunday:
Jodie & Halle Larsen
THIS WEEK
TUESDAY

MAY 10


6:30PM


Worship Planning

WEDNESDAY
MAY 11

6:30PM


Executive Committee
6:30PM


Dessert Bar – FLC


7:00PM


Full Council


7:30PM


Congregational Meeting
· followed by PCR Q & A session,
· Pastoral Elders & Deacons,
· Administrative Committee

NEXT SUNDAY – MAY 15, 2022
8:30AM

Prayer – FLC Prayer Room
9:30AM
Pastor Jake Porter
John 17:25-26
Offerings:
General Fund & Short-Term Missions
5:30PM

Ask the Pastor
PRAYER REQUESTS

We express our sympathy to Bob & Gracile Boehm on the death of their son-in-law, Scott Terpstra, on April 30.  May the Lord continue to comfort the family with his grace and peace.
Sharon Ondersma – M.S.

Homebound:  Kay Alsum, Ella Jane Newenhouse
Staff:  Sandi Nyboer, Youth Director
Missionaries:  Harry & Sarah Gorwor,



   Gifts of Hope - Liberia
Young Adults:  Coleton Butterworth, Abby Dykstra,




     Abbie Eppinga

Military:  Major Ron Thenn – Army
OPPORTUNITIES

Circle Letter A – Deacons/Seniors Spring Burger Hop
The deacons invite you to the Spring Burger Hop on Tuesday, May 17, at 5:30PM!  Please circle Letter A in the Friendship Folder or RSVP to Phyllis (616-334-6781) by May 11.  We look forward to sharing this event with you!
Circle Letter B – Profession of Faith Class

Pastor Jake will be offering a Profession of Faith class this summer.  If this is something you would be interested in, please circle Letter B in the Friendship Folder or contact Pastor Jake (jakeporter@immanuelcrc.com) for more information.
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Directory Update

Bryan Decker – new phone # 269-263-9997
Corporate Scripture Reading

In preparation for Pentecost on June 5, we are hosting an opportunity to have our church family to read through the entire Bible.  Please see the following link to sign up for a 1-hour block to take part.

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10c0f4cada62da7fd0-corporate

We would love to have at least 1 person from each family to sign up for at least 1-hour time-slot, but you and your family may gladly sign up for multiple open times.
You can sign up for a slot from now until June 5.

Pastor Church Resource (PCR) Report

The report from Pastor Church Resource was placed in your church mailbox.  There will be a Q & A session following the Congregational Meeting on May 11.
College Graduates

We’d like to honor new college graduates – so if your son or daughter is graduating from college, please email the church office (office@immanuelcrc.com) with the graduate’s name, college, and the exact degree they will receive.
Congregational Meeting & Council Meetings – May 11
Our annual Congregational meeting and May Council meetings will be on Wednesday, May 11.  An agenda has been placed in your church mailbox.
· Please note the Absentee Affirmation Ballot included -
Only fill out this ballot if you will NOT be at the 9:30AM worship on May 22.

Join us before the meeting (6:30-7:30PM) for a Dessert Bar!  Bring a plate of your favorite bars or cookies to share.  Please drop them off in the church kitchen that day or take along with you at 6:30PM.
Graduate Recognition
On Sunday, May 22, we will honor our 8th & 12th grade graduates during 9:30AM worship!  Join us in the FLC following worship for cake & coffee.
Pentecost Sunday - June 5

Attention all bakers, cooks, grill masters, and foodies!  On June 5 we will be celebrating the Feast of Pentecost.  For this celebration we will be having a Feast of a Potluck!  There will be trophies for the best Main Course, Side Dish, Salad (Green, Fruit, or Jello), and Dessert.  Sign-up sheets will be in the FLC foyer.  More details to follow.
We will also select & install new elders & deacons during worship.

Are you sick and tired of being sick and tired?
Our bodies are impactful houses to our souls - minds/thoughts, emotions/feelings, wills/choices - and the Holy Spirit who lives within us (1 Cor. 3:16-17)!  Did you know that our Father God, in His infinite wisdom, designed the body to heal itself if given the right fuel?  He wants you to live vibrantly so you can further His kingdom here on earth!  He wants you to be well so that you can care and provide for your loved ones (John 10:10, Gal. 5:13).  Jesus Christ wants you healthy so you can go and make disciples for God’s kingdom (Matt. 28:19).  He has given us the power three times/day to move in the direction of health and vitality and away from sickness and medications simply by what we choose to put on the end of our forks!!

But a healthy lifestyle is a challenge in this culture and can be completely overwhelming!

However, there a way through it!  Knowledgeable, local and supportive help is here - monthly meetings, cooking demonstrations and some free resources to help you get started!  There is nothing to sell or buy.  Just show up to be encouraged and equipped!  The next meetings are on May 24 and June 30. Contact Mary Jane Geers for more information, updates on times/locations and to register.

FINANCIAL UPDATES

May 1, 2022

General Fund



$6,515
General Fund (Giving Center)
  6,536

General Fund Year-to-Date
Received
      $431,576
Budget Goal

 502,876
Over (Under)

  (71,300)
Budget Received – 86%

Fiscal year – July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2022
To fulfill our 2021/22 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $11,429 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.

Contributions to Immanuel can be made in these ways:
· At our worship services
· Mail a check to the church address
· Auto-giving through your bank
· Giving Center Online
May Corners Offering – 
Christian Reformed Conference Grounds - Special Needs Week
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
Jehovah Jireh Volunteer Needs

Friday - Pantry stocking:  10AM-12PM
Saturday - Pantry stocking:  10AM-1PM or 12-2PM
Wednesday – Pantry stocking:  1:30-3:30PM
To sign up to help, please visit - jjmwm.org/volunteer 
Kids Day 2022

Join us on Saturday, June 11, from 10AM – 2PM at the Hudsonville Fairgrounds for stage shows, food, $.25 games, and prizes.  For more information, please contact Jehovah Jireh Ministries (616-209-7688 or jim@jjmwm.org).
Post Family Farm in Hudsonville is looking to hire energetic ADULTS for seasonal work this spring (and fall) for the months of May (September and October).  Opportunities include donut makers, tour guides, after school and Saturday festival workers. Donut making involves working with several others in our bakery making donuts, filling orders and running the cash register.  Tour guides take a group of children, teachers and parents around the farm both on and off a tractor (training provided).  In the fall, after school and festival workers may work in donuts, office, tickets or drive tractor to the pumpkin patch.  No previous experience is required for any position.  Work days and hours are very flexible to fit your schedule.  Please contact Julie at Post Family Farm, if you have any interest in working in a fun, farm atmosphere. 
Phone – 616-669-1964, email – tours@postfamilyfarm.com.
Share God’s Hope with People Impacted by the Ukraine Conflict through World Renew
The reports of food and medical supply shortages, disruptions in water services, and families being torn apart following the escalation in hostilities in Ukraine have caused deep global concern.  Millions are displaced within Ukraine and over 1.5 million people have fled to neighboring countries as refugees.
The growing need is heartbreaking, but you can share hope with people impacted by this crisis.  World Renew is responding by supporting fellow members in Integral Alliance as they work with on-ground partners in the region.
Your gift, through World Renew, will give temporary shelter, emergency non-food items, such as blankets and hygiene items, and much-needed health support to people left vulnerable by this conflict.  To donate go to:  worldrenew.net/ukraine-response
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